
 
From: Natasha Fyles <Natasha.Fyles@nt.gov.au> 
Sent: 02 August 2024 18:39 
To: Deb Hall <deb@fccr.org.au> 
Subject: Response Additional from Natasha  
  
 
Dear Deb and Landcare Team, 
 
As a Labor Member I refer to the letter from the Chief Minister in relation to the 
questions asked, with the exception of number 1 to which I would like to also add. 
 
I support the work of our Rangers and will advocate for increased funding to help 
support the Casuarina Coastal Reserve. I know there is some work underway in 
understanding the costs associated with waste and maintenance. From my work as a 
local member I understand the changes over the years of what needs to be done in 
maintaining the Reserve and the funding requirements. 
 
I’ve been a strong advocate for the reserve including being involved in the work to form it 
into a National Park. 
 
I’ve been involved in the Rapid Creek Landcare Group since 2012 when I was first 
elected. I have attended working bees, shared information with the local community, 
encouraged school groups to participate with the Rapid Creek landcare group and 
supported the organization as a local member through my electorate oWice. I’ve also 
been involved in implementing junior landscape programs at my local childcare center 
when my children attended. 
 
I thank all the volunteers for their hard work and look forward to continuing to support 
Landcare in the Top End. 
 
Kind regards, 
Natasha Fyles 
Member for NightcliW 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Natasha Fyles  
Member for NightcliW  
 
 
Sent from a mobile device. Apologies for any typographical or grammatical errors. 
 
 


